Subject: Re: Mopra proposal

Date: Friday, February 14, 2003 Feb 14 7:38 AM

From: Ned Ladd <ladd@bucknell.edu>

To: "\"Wong, Tony (ATNF, Marsfield)\"" <Tony.Wong@csiro.au>

14 February 2003
Hi Tony,
| think OTF mapping sounds likje a great idea. | have visions of
using Mopra for some sort of smallish Galactic Plane survey, and OTF is
really the only way to go. I'd be happy to help you try to make it work.

- Ned
Tony.Wong@csiro.au wrote:

>Ned,

>

>| don't know if you're putting in a Mopra proposal for this winter, but

>| am proposing to spend some time developing on-the-fly mapping. |
>think it would be very useful to develop this capability. The proposal
>is to do some CO maps of nearby galaxies (a la BIMA SONG) and maybe
>some nice Galactic sources like the Horsehead Nebula. Mainly it's a
>proposal for testing time. Anyway, if this something you would be keen
>on helping with, | would be happy to add you to the proposal. Deadline
>is tomorrow so I'd need a quick response.

>

>Cheers,

>Tony

>Tony Wong Tony.Wong@csiro.au
>CSIRO Australia Telescope Nat'l Facility TEL A-2-9372-4399
>http://www.atnf.csiro.au/people/twong FAX A-2-9372-4310



